
Greetings, MMW Families! 

 

As we come to the end of the strangest spring break of all times, I find myself even more excited to return to 

school!  Or, at least our new way of doing school for the time being.  I am excited to reconnect with staff and 

students on Monday. 

 

I know I have said this before but I am really proud of our teachers.  They have worked so hard getting ready 

to support your kids in learning as the weeks move forward. While we all hope that we will be back in school 

in May, we will be prepared in the event that we are not.  At MMW, we are ready! 

 

I plan to greet the kids on Monday morning with morning announcements.  I will continue to check in with 

them both in writing and via video.  It is important to me to stay connected with our awesome kids.  It is also 

important to me that they know I am here to support them in every way possible.  
If you are having WiFi Issues, a number of Internet providers have been working to provide affordable Internet 

plans. Information on some of these can be found here: https://tinyurl.com/tonkawifi.  Also, schools 

throughout Minnetonka are sending WiFi signal into the driving lane in the front of each school and several 

other locations: MHS includes the back bus area, MMW includes the basketball area, MME includes the west 

field, Groveland includes the northwest parking lot. This is available to Minnetonka owned wireless capable 

devices. We ask that if you use this option to please stay within your vehicle and follow all Social Distancing 

protocols while you are on District property. 

 

If you or your child have questions, please reach out to me, to their grade level counselor,  or to the individual 

teacher.  We are all learning together and want this to go well.  Your questions and feedback will help us get 

better!  

 

Paula Hoff, EdD 

Principal 

Minnetonka Middle School West 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gME2eMHF4_RdMDjykb5DzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgaMlWP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly90aW55dXJsLmNvbS90b25rYXdpZmlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAA1pWHXp5zwmZSJWVsbGVuLnNjaGlsbGluZ0BtaW5uZXRvbmthc2Nob29scy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

